

# DMLT Meeting - 2020-02-10

(back to the [list of all DMLT meeting minutes](#))

## Location

Browser	Room System	Phone Dial-in
<a href="https://bluejeans.com/293724745/">https://bluejeans.com/293724745/</a>	<ol style="list-style-type: none"><li>1. Dial: 199.48.152.152 or <a href="#">bjn.vc</a></li><li>2. Enter Meeting ID: 293724745 -or- use the pairing code</li></ol>	Dial-in numbers: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• +1 408 740 7256</li><li>• +1 888 240 2560 (US Toll Free)</li><li>• +1 408 317 9253 (Alternate Number)</li></ul> Meeting ID: 293724745

## Time

10:15am PT

## Attendees

- [Tim Jenness](#)
- [Jeff Kantor](#)
- [Leanne Guy](#)
- [Simon Krughoff](#)
- [Unknown User \(gcomoretto\)](#)
- [Frossie Economou](#)
- [Robert Gruendl](#)
- [Eric Bellm](#)
- [Wil O'Mullane](#)
- [Jim Bosch](#)
- [Kian-Tat Lim](#)
- [Fritz Mueller](#)
- [Colin Slater](#)
- [John Swinbank](#)
- [Robert Lupton](#)
- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)

## Regrets

## Discussion Items

Item	Who	Notes
Project updates	<a href="#">Wil O'Mullane</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• AURA - awards</li><li>• Laptop/Passport stolen from car in La Serena</li><li>• Time-carding starting in Chile- checkin checkout for any time start/stop work</li><li>• Sandrine - TMA - test plan review - schedule problems being worked on.</li><li>• Jeff Barr - food contract changing</li><li>• Vincent u-band filter waiver (micro crack - leave it) <a href="#">LCR-2187</a> - unexpected<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Probably best not to mention this on "public" Slack channels yet.</li></ul></li><li>• Tony updated <a href="#">Document-33805</a> on satellites and mitigation<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Zeljko and others talking to SpaceX — project visit on Friday.</li><li>◦ Tony also talking to OneWeb.</li></ul></li><li>• Reil - Camera review for shipping container - integration readiness review</li><li>• Clavier - Corrosion camera cable wrap mitigation from Tecniker ... may cause delay (of order a week)</li><li>• Daniel - all AURA personnel reviews must be done or HR will sit on increases.</li><li>• Gessner - Inouye Solar Telescope - final safety review .. all good.</li><li>• Discussion of corona virus and safety docs sent out . NO aura travel to china.</li><li>• Amanda -<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Jose (new EPO hire) in La Serena this week; will be in Tucson next week.</li><li>◦ EPO will have a stand at the Tucson Festival of Books.</li><li>◦ System Engineering - understaffed - there is a job description for Chile post.</li></ul></li><li>• Change control for name changes - I believe this include VERA (<a href="#">Frossie Economou</a>)<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ One coming for AuxTel.</li><li>◦ Both the LCR and an RFC re VERA should be project-internal for now.</li></ul></li></ul> <p>☑ Frossie Economou — submit an RFC suggesting renaming the Science Platform to VERA. 17 Feb 2020</p>
DMLT vF2F	<a href="#">John Swinbank</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• The next DMLT face-to-face meeting will be <b>virtual</b> (ie, on BlueJeans), and will take place from 25 to 27 February (ie in <b>two</b> weeks).</li><li>• Draft agenda coming within the next few days.</li><li>• Details are on <a href="#">this Confluence page</a>.</li></ul> <p>☑ John Swinbank — ensure that each session at the DMLT vF2F has a chair. 24 Feb 2020</p>

## Action Items

## Confluence Quick Tasks

Description	Due date	Assignee	Task appears on
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Frossie Economou</a> Will recommend additional Level 3 milestones for implementation beyond just the DAX-9 Butler provenance milestone. <b>15 Mar 2022</b>	15 Mar 2022	<a href="#">Frossie Economou</a>	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting, 2022-02-15 to 17
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Kian-Tat Lim</a> Convene a meeting with Colin, Tim, Robert, Yusra to resolve graph generation with per-dataset quantities (likely based on Consolidated DB work). <b>18 Mar 2022</b>	18 Mar 2022	<a href="#">Kian-Tat Lim</a>	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting, 2022-02-15 to 17
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Frossie Economou</a> Write an initial draft in the Dev Guide for what "best effort" support means <b>17 Nov 2023</b>	17 Nov 2023	<a href="#">Frossie Economou</a>	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> Convene a group to redo the T-12 month DRP diagram and define scope expectations <a href="#">Yusra AlSayyad</a> <b>30 Nov 2023</b>	30 Nov 2023	<a href="#">Yusra AlSayyad</a>	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Gregory Dubois-Felsmann</a> Complete DMTN-105 defining the goal for "Prompt Products Release Ops" <b>11 Dec 2023</b>	11 Dec 2023	<a href="#">Gregory Dubois-Felsmann</a>	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Frossie Economou</a> - you have some text for PSTN-017 <b>02 May 2024</b>	02 May 2024	<a href="#">Frossie Economou</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22</a> UKDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024		DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Fabio Hernandez</a> FrDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	<a href="#">Fabio Hernandez</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Richard Dubois</a> USDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 and distrib processing ? 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	<a href="#">Richard Dubois</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Tim Jenness</a> - section on middleware for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	<a href="#">Tim Jenness</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Cristián Silva</a> - section on summit/data acquisition for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	<a href="#">Cristián Silva</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Richard Dubois</a> who from SLAC?		<a href="#">Richard Dubois</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-29
<input type="checkbox"/> <a href="#">Cristián Silva</a> if you come to SLAC lets have plenty of photos of locks and racks etc ..		<a href="#">Cristián Silva</a>	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-29

## DMLT-relevant Jira Tickets

key	summary	reporter	assignee	created	due
-----	---------	----------	----------	---------	-----



Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.

[View these issues in Jira](#)